
The Importance of Unlearning
An academic advisor at Clark, Diane DeVore shared her story at
the first Queer Student Luncheon of the academic year.

Columbia Writers Series
Award-winning author Kaveh Akbar visits for the first CWS
event of the year.

Veterans Center of Excellence
Celebration
Celebrating 10 years of assisting student veterans to achieve
their goals

Spring Writer’s Workshop
Clark  College  welcomed  over  120  attendees  for  the  annual
Spring Creative Writing Workshop. 
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https://news.clark.edu/2024/05/spring-writers-workshop/


Transfer Fair
Clark brought back the Transfer Fair this year, bringing in 13
colleges from as far away as Arizona and Alaska.

Columbia Writers Series
Authors Andrew Leland and Justin Taylor discussed Leland’s new
memoir, The Country of the Blind.

Clark Installed New Mural
Designed by a Clark alum for International Education Week, the
mural, “Coming Together for Art and Peace” lives in Joan Stout
Hall.
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